
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Piling operations have progressed very well during this 
period with 275 piles completed across the site out of 
a total of 352. At the current rate of progress, the piling 
works will swiftly be completed - and the rig will be 
removed from site by the end of this week (week ending 
28 June 2020).

The crane base works are on target for the crane 
delivery on the weekends of 4 and 11 July 2020. There is 
a considerable amount of rebar, which form a cage to 
reinforce the concrete and allow the cast-in crane anchor 
that the cranes are connected with, to be tied down when 
they arrive on site. 

CHARITY UPDATE

Our Traffic Marshal, Bogdan, whom some of you will 
know from managing our entrance gate, is taking part 
in a charity event on Sunday 21 July 2020. 

Bogdan and around 30 others will be running 150km 
collectively in Hyde Park.  Their aim is to raise £5,000 
for Saint Joseph’s Home for Children back in his native 
Romania, where eight nuns look after 150 orphaned 
children who come from disadvantaged backgrounds. 
To support Bogdan with this great cause or to learn 
more, please click here.  
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In this period we have also successfully completed the 
re-routing of the unplotted water main pipework in the 
south west corner of site. 

A new trench was excavated outside our future working 
area, in which a new 4” MDPE pipe was laid. Before the 
existing pipe was disconnected, a 2” bypass pipe was 
installed that ensured the flow of water was maintained 
whilst the diversion took place. 

Now that this pipe has been moved out of the way, we 
have completed the piling mat installation to allow the 
piling works to be completed on time.

UPCOMING WORKS 

Once the pilers remove the rig and their equipment from 
site, Getjar will commence the excavation for the under 
slab service installations and ground floor concrete slab 
works. This excavation will progress from the northern 
end of the site working southwards, with the materials 
being removed being recycled to help form the remaining 
part of our haul road in the northern part of the site.

https://tinyurl.com/BogdanCharityRun


CONTACT US

Please contact the site team should you have any questions 
regarding the works. 

Stuart Yates - Project Director 	
M: 07584 408513

Alex Clark - Project Manager
M: 07909 521786

Project email
MRCLMS@walterlilly.co.uk
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SUPPLY CHAIN IN THE SPOTLIGHT

Briggs & Forrester are the appointed M&E engineers on the 
project and will be carrying out the large scope of services work 
required to make this building a success.  They have established 
themselves as a leading player in the building services market, 
providing a range of engineering design, consulting, installation 
and maintenance services to the construction industry.  Briggs 
& Forrester have an unwavering commitment to achieving 
‘Excellence at Every Level’.

A commitment to sustainability is their focus now more than 
ever. The past year has seen many beneficial changes across 
the Briggs & Forrester business and they have worked hard to 
embrace new innovations and strategies in order to reduce 
their environmental impact. Over 2018 and 2019, they saved 
1712 TCO2 of carbon across the Group.

They remain committed to the health and safety initiative, 
‘OUR Safety’, which underpins their clear objectives to 
improve health, safety and environmental performance 
throughout the Group. In 2020, Briggs & Forrester have been 
awarded with two awards from RoSPA for demonstrating high 
health and safety standards.

Their focus is set on achieving their values and their vision, 
building on their strengths to continue delivering an excellent 
service.
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